
 
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
September 2018 

 

 

 

COFFEE MORNING 
SUPPORT GROUP 

 

Come and join us 
on the last 

Wednesday of each 
month! 

 
Wednesday 

26th September 
10.30 am, 

at Ciabatta Cafe 
White St, 
Rotorua 

 
Wednesday 

31st October 
venue to be confirmed 

 
Please come along, you 

will be made very 
welcome by the growing 

number of people 
attending each month. 

 
For more info contact 
Beth P: 022 424 6616 

 

  

 

Aunty Bea was a staunch supporter of the Rotorua Breast 

Cancer Trust. A teacher, a giver, a fundraiser, an 

entertainer, an author, a family woman - she was Rotorua 

royalty. Aunty Bea sadly passed away on Thursday 6th 

September. We are going to miss her. 

Our sincere condolences to Aunty Bea's family friends and 

loved ones, from the Chair and Trustees of the RBCT.  

 

Here is a lovely article in the Herald if you want to read 

more on Aunty Bea 

https://www.nzherald.co.nz/rotorua-daily-

post/news/article.cfm?c_id=1503438&objectid=12118984 

“Aunty Bea” 

  

Aunty Bea was born with a huge “Heart of Gold”. She 

never put herself first, what she has done for the 

Community of Rotorua is immense. Always helping 

someone in need, started the Breakfast Club at Rotorua 

Lakes High School, which is still going. Worked with the 

Kapa haka and Maori Cultural groups. 

Aunty Bea has been part of the ‘Rotorua Breast Cancer 

Trust’ major fundraiser “Pink Walk” every year, helping 

raise money for the Rotorua Breast Cancer Trust. Often 

the entertainment at the event and obtaining Gift 

https://www.nzherald.co.nz/rotorua-daily-post/news/article.cfm?c_id=1503438&objectid=12118984
https://www.nzherald.co.nz/rotorua-daily-post/news/article.cfm?c_id=1503438&objectid=12118984


 

WALKING GROUP 

 

 Every Thursday 
at 9:30 am 

Sequoia Cafe, 
Tarawera Road 

 
Join us for 

a walk and a chat, 
or a coffee if it's raining. 

 

 

LYMPHOEDEMA 
SUPPORT GROUP 

 

Last Thursday of the 
month 

27 September 
at 5:30 pm. 

Southern Cross Hospital, 
Otonga Road, 

Springfield 
 

If you require support 
or information about 
Lymphoedema or are 

interested in the support 
group, please contact: 

 
Vanessa, 

Lymphoedema Support 
Coordinator 

 
P: 027 350 8843 

E: pvmalipaard@xtra.co.
nz 

 

 

  

   

 

baskets and Sponsorship for us, further raising 

awareness for the RBCT Trust. 

 

Last year we had our first “Pink High Tea” and Aunty 

Bea supported it with all her enthusiasm and energy, it 

was an amazing afternoon. 

 

Aunty Bea is an ICON of Rotorua and will be missed, 

 as she is “SIMPLY the BEST” 

  

Myrtle – Trustee RBCT 

  

 

 

The 2018 Pink Walk is on Wednesday 17th October 2018! 

 

Registrations/donations are now open online and there are 

many people starting to express their support for Pink Walk 

2018!  

 

Talk to everyone you know and start organising your pink 

outfit, because it's going to be a fun and unmissable evening. 

  

 

CONTACT US 

 

Email:     info@rbct.co.nz 
Phone:    022 424 6616 
 
Website:   www.rbct.co.nz 
 
Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/rotoruabreastcancertrust 
 
Charities Commission: CC42308 
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